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Speakers

ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will 

be our very own Rotarian

Matthew Howard.  
Matt will share information regarding his 

vocation by providing a Classification Talk.   
Joining Matt for the presentation will be his 
daughter Carlye.  Carlye recently returned 

from Brazil where she lived with a host family 
through the  Rotary Youth Exchange Program.  

June 7, 2011                                 Dana Sippel and David Coyle

Visiting Rotarians
Kobla Quashie of Manzini

Koekie M-Quashie of South Africa
Mark Evans of Dulles 

 Guests
Chris a guest of  Dana Sippel

Dale Hodges a guest of Rick Neldon

Last Meeting
John Foust of the Fairfax County Board of 
Supervisors for the Dranesville District provided 
the club with an area update.  

 Announcements:

Bob Hahne called for club volunteers for the June 
11 Stop Hunger Now event.  He expects a total of 600 
volunteers during the event.  He was pleased that Friday’s 
Stop Hunger Now dinner was attended by 80 persons.  
He challenged the club to raise another $500 to support 
the drive. 

Bob also reported that our club is now a 100% Paul Harris 
Fellow Club for the 4th year in a row.    

President Glen announced the July 7th dinner and 
celebration for the incoming officers. 

Rotary Information Corner
A: (Answer to last week’s question). 
GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHO........in 1984 managed a 
single “A” McLean League baseball team on which 
another McLean Rotarian was a member...manager 
Bob Koenig with ready stats on star Brian Pence.                                       

Q: GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHO...was very close to 
one of the largest tornados in our nation’s history AND lives 
to tell us about it. (Answer to appear in next week’s bulletin).             
             

Happy Talk

Pamela Danner was happy that John Foust was 
updating us today on the Dranesville District 
activities.  Todd Dempsey was delighted to cede 
his duties back to the returning Sam Agarwal.  
Tom Mangan happily spent the weekend in 
Lancaster, PA for his grandson’s little league 
tournament, where he soaked up some of the 
area’s Amish culture.  Rick Neldon was happy 
that his oldest daughter has just graduated from 
the National Massage Institute and passed 
the required exam with flying colors.  Vance 
Zavela was happy to have just returned from the 
Rotary International convention in New Orleans.  
Jan Auerbach was happy that Todd Dempsey 
has done a fantastic job chairing the by-laws 
committee.  Bob Hahne was pleased that $12,000 
was raised for Children’s Hospital Leukemia 
Research.   Jeff announced that the Great Falls 
Rotary club now has 84 members and was having 
its kickoff breakfast meeting this week.  

•  Jul 05, 2011 - Marilen King “Classification Talk”


